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Biennial Sports Day Notice
(Classes Playgroup - U.KG)

Dear Parents/Guardians,

1. The Biennial Sports Day for Classes Playgroup to U.KGwill be held on 18th January
2025 at 10:30 AM at Gurudas Park.

2. Students should report to their respective class teacher in the designated class enclosure
between 9:30 - 9:45 AM. Latecomers will not be allowed to participate. Please note that
buses will not be operating on 18th January 2025.

3. Sports Uniform Requirements & Other Information:

* House-colour round neck sports t-shirt (new provided by school)

e  White socks and white canvas shoes (polished) !

e Students can wear white sleeveless thermals or warmers underneath their
sports uniform, as cardigans will not be permitted during the event.

* Boys: Hair must be trimmed and neat. No fancy haircuts. Nails must be
clean and short.

e  Girls: Hair must be neatly tied, pinned, plaited, or combed. No fancy
hairbands or clips are allowed; only white hairbands or rubber bands are
permitted. Nails must be clean and short.

e Noornaments, nail polish, henna, or spiked hair allowed.

e Students should bring their own labelled water bottles.

e The school will not be responsible for any lost items.

e Light refreshments will be served to all participants.

4. AChild’s Escort Card must be shown when collecting your child at the end of the function.
Parents are kindly requested not to visit the children’s enclosure during the races. Children will

be dismissed only after the completion of the event.
]

5. After the sports event, all classes will be dispersed from their respective class enclosures.

6. We kindly request all parents to be punctual and cooperate with the school authorities to
ensure the success of this event. Please present your invitation card at the gate and be seated

by 10:15 AM.
7. Normal classes will resume on 20th January 2025.

We look forward to a wonderful event and your participation.

WJit:-(kind regacds,
Priyanka Chopra
Director
14.01.2025



